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A Very Special Thank You To All Those
Companies Who Have Donated Their

On behalf of the Town of Time, Labor, and Equipment
Johnston, the Johnston Parks to the Johnston Soccer Complex

and Recreation Department, and
the Johnston Community Center
Association, I would like to thank
the many volunteers who
donated their time and energy to
the Soccer Complex project over
the past six months.

It is refreshing to witness
members of the community
coming together and giving back
to the youth of Johnston.

Thank you again, for your
commitment to the Town of
Johnston, and for your continued
support.

Sincerely,

MHayorn Jooepl M. Polivena




